
NEWSLETTER
ARE YOU TIRED OF 
READING THE NEWS and 
WATCHING MOVIES on the 
TELEVISION?  
Then why not read past issues of The Israel 
Philatelist? There is no need to search for 
old printed copies when you can find them 
on the SIP web site. 
The members-only section of the Society’s website 
contains digitized versions from 2011 through 
the current issue that can be browsed, enlarged, 
downloaded in PDF format, or printed.   
Please visit our website www.israelstamps.com and 
take a look at the electronic version of our Society’s 
journal. Please send your comments to our Editor, 
Don Chafetz, at SIPeditor@gmail.com 

DATA BASE SEARCH 
Are you trying to remember a story or an item you 
saw in The Israel Philatelist but just don’t  
remember which issue it was in?    

To your rescue is the  
Israel Philatelist Data 
Base found on the SIP 
web site.  
Just LOG IN as a 
member, click on the 
“Member’s Only” menu, 
and the menu item Israel 
Philatelist Data Base.  
Just chose which journal 
period you want to search 

1949-1987 or between 1988-2015.  
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          NOJEX 2020               
          CANCELLED 
 
We reget to tell members that the October 23-25  
North Jersey Show has been cancelled..   
We will be sending information on the 
status of the SIP Convention in the Fall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Doar Ivri Issue of Israel 

Ed Kroft Q.C. FRPSC  

B O O KSTO R E
New Publication

s THIS BEAUTIFULLY SWISS PRINTED MAXIMUM 
CARD OF THE WHITE LILLY, IS MEANT TO BE A TIP 
OF THE CAP TO ALL THE SIP GARDENERS WHO 
ARE STARTING TO SEE THE FRUITS OF THEIR 
SPRINGTIME LABORS WITH THE WARM JUNE 
SUMMER WEATHER! 

✍Write Us!  

    We welcome news     
            and information!  
If you have written an article about your collection 
or philatelic activities for a non-philatelic 
publication such as a community paper or 
organizational newsletter, or if you have spoken 
about Holy Land philately at a local event,   

please let us know so we can 
share the news!   
Please send information to Don Chafetz  
at sipeditor@gmail.com
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